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Irqa are pleased to announce that we have been awarded the
PLATINUM school games kite mark for the 6th consecutive years. The
School Games Mark is a Government-led award scheme launched in
2012, facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for their
commitment to the development of competition across their school
and into the community, and we are delighted to have been
recognised for our success.

“Amassive well done for getting this prestigious
award again, a brilliant achievement and
testament to all your hard work and fantastic
opportunities you provide for all your pupils
not just this year but constantly”… ( S.S.S.N.)
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